
HON.PENINAH MALONZA BRIEF ON THE ROYAL TOUR 
 
 
 

 

Friday 12th May 2023. The Cabinet Secretary (CS) Hon. Peninah Malonza held a 

meeting with members of Kenya Tourism Federation (KTF) and other Tourism 

Stakeholders together with the Cabinet Administrative Secretary (CAS) appointee 

Hon. Wilson Sossion, Principal  Secretary (PS) Hon. John Ololtuaa, the Tourism Secretary 

Dr. Bucha among others and Chief Executive Officers of State Corporations. 

The CS - Hon. Malonza briefed the meeting on the upcoming iconic Royal Tour to 

Kenya which will be staged by H.E the President Dr. William Ruto in July 2023. 

 

KTF team was led by Chairman Mr. Fred Odek, together with Ms. Susan Ongalo, CEO 

KTF, Mr. Mike Macharia, CEO KAHC, Ms. Agnes Mucuha, CEO KATA, Ms. Edith Alusa, 

CEO EK, Ms. Liz Aluvanze CEO KAAO, Ms. Eunice Ogea Ag. CEO PERAK, Dr. Mohanjeet 

Brar KATO Board member, and Mr. Philip Rono, KPSGA Board member. 

Further communication on the Royal Tour to follow. 
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